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DETECTIVES SEEK  
TO IDENTIFY 

BUSINESS BURGLARY 
SUSPECT 

 

video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NCuLuAf8qoU 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a business burglary that occurred 
on Thursday, February 27th, at approximately 5:21 p.m. The burglary occurred at Skin 
Center, located at 6550 North Federal Highway, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
  

Preliminary investigation has revealed the suspect entered the business toward the end 
of the work day while staff was preparing to close. Once inside the business, the suspect 
rummaged through the drawers at the unoccupied front desk and entered private offices. 
The suspect took money and electronics from the business and left after being inside for 
approximately ten minutes. The incident was captured on video surveillance.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident or the identity of the suspect is 
encouraged to contact Detective Muvdi at 954-828-5704. 
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